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August 16, 2022 
 

To all Pastors and Family Ministries Leaders 
 
Dear Pastors and Leaders: 

 
Re: Evangelistic Emphasis and Family Foci 

 
Christian greetings from the Family Ministries Department of the Central 
Jamaica Conference of Seventh-day Adventists! Please accept my 

profound gratitude for your exceptional support of Family Ministries in 
the local church during the past Quadrennium.  

 
As I prayerfully commence the 2022-2026 term of office as Director, I 
hasten to express my sincere thanks to Pastor, Dr. Clifton Knight, for his 

leadership of this office. I seek your prayers for him as he transitions into 
his new pastoral assignment, and for me, as I humbly take the task God 
gives me.  

 
This communiqué is to also remind you of the Conference’s major 

evangelistic emphasis during the month of September. All departments, 
including Family Ministries, are asked to join the Christ for the Crisis 
Evangelistic Series, instead of hosting the calendared events. I 

recommend that you use the opportunity to pray for and with, not only 
individuals, but entire families, and to invite them to attend the upcoming 
series online, or on location at the Family of God SDA Church.  

 
Let us also pray and prepare for the following events: 

• Sabbath, October 29, 2022: Family Togetherness Day of Prayer (for 
marriages, families, and relationships), conference-wide 

• Sabbath, November 5, 2022: Online Parenting Conference – a 
feature of Parent Month (November).  

 
May Christ-led reconciliation and renewal be the results of your faithful 

efforts. The grace of God continue to sustain you, your families, and your 
service.  

 
Respectfully, 
 

 
Pastor Horace Wilson  
Director, Family Ministries & Counselling Services 
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